
Dear South Bay Families,  

Please see the information below and attached, and please be reminded that this information is also 
posted in the “What’s New at South Bay?” section of our website. 

Weekly Wave September 20-24:  

Mon, September 20 
DAY 3 

This week is our FIRST full week of school -- make it a great one!  
 
PTA Membership Link:  We encourage you to join our South Bay PTA!  Please 
find the link HERE to join.   
 
SB PTA Mums Sale:  Please see the attached flyer for our PTA Mums Sale.  
The sale will happen in school on October 5th & 6th.  Pre-sale orders are due 
by TODAY, September 20th.   
 
Look Ahead:  WB Remote Instruction Day, September 27th:  As has been 
noted on our SB Family calendar, and the district calendar, we will be having a 
district-wide remote instruction day on Monday, September 27th.  On this 
date, students should not attend school in person, but rather will be signing 
on from home.  Please see the attached letter with more details.   
 
PTA Reflections Contest:  Please see the attached flyer regarding our 
wonderful PTA Reflections contest.  If your child is interested, please send 
back the tear off by September 28th.   
 
This week’s Wellness Challenge is…. 
Get moving!  Try to get 20 minutes or more of brisk exercise 
for 4 or more days this week!    

Tues, September 21 
DAY 4 

SB OPEN SCHOOL NIGHT, 6-8 p.m. VIRTUAL:  As per the message that went 
out on Friday, September 17th, our Open School Night will be happening 
virtually.  Please see the flyer attached for the schedule and login 
information.  Please reach out to our main office with any questions or 
concerns.   

Wed, September 22  
DAY 5  

Today is the First Day of Fall!    
 
Quick Reminder:  Please ensure that your child has a spare mask in his/her 
backpack, in case a mask breaks or becomes soiled.   

Thurs, September 23 
DAY 6 

Instrumental Music – Orchestra Lessons:  Please remember to bring your 
instruments to school today!   
 

Fri, September 24  
DAY 1  

Happy Friday!  
 
SEPTA Information:  Our WB SEPTA (Special Education Parent Teacher 
Association) is a wonderful group that you are welcome to join as part of the 
WB community.  Please see several flyers attached,  including a flyer for new 



parents, a membership flyer and a flyer about a fun bowling league organized 
by SEPTA!   

  

Have a wonderful week ahead!  

With Warmest Regards,  

Christina Cotter  

Principal  

South Bay Elementary School  

 


